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Connecting Classrooms Cumbria is holding a competition to design 

a Chinese New Year Card for 2011.  

Schools should select their winning card from KS3 pupils and either 

photograph it, scan it or produce an electronic version of it (pdf or 

jpg) so it can be uploaded onto Moodle. 

The final design should be A5 in size (folded A4 card). 

Hualien students will vote for the winning Cumbrian design and 

Cumbrian students will vote for the winning Hualien design. 

An enrolment key and link will be emailed to participating schools 

to allow voting to take place. 

It is hoped to create and sell cards from the two winning designs. 

The closing date is Friday January 7th 2011. 

All final entries should be emailed to: ph@stainburn.cumbria.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
  


